
 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro     Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee  

H-307 The Capitol      1016 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Cumberland Township / Cumberland Twp. Authority in fiscal year 

2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cumberland Township / Cumberland Twp. 

Authority, located at 1370 Fairfield Road, Gettysburg, PA  17325.  The funding would be used 

for to initiate engineering of the project to include a waste water treatment facility.  Estimated 

engineering cost is 1.4 million dollars. 

The community would benefit environmentally by replacing failing on lot sewage treatment with 

a centralized treatment system and facility that would discharge clean effluent to nearby 

tributaries that flow into the Potomac River and Chesapeake Bay to assist with Chesapeake Bay 

clean-up initials while removing potentially polluting on-lot sewage systems and provide 

economic development for areas of the township suitable for mixed use commercial and light 

industrial development that would provide employment in the region. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

John Joyce, M.D.  

Member of Congress 


